
 

 

RFP 21/129 WITHDRAWAL/ CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the Request for Proposal (RFP 21-129 - 
Construction of bases and tank installation Nauru) document advertised for the tender 
process described below has been withdrawn and cancelled. 
 
DESCRIPTION: Construction of bases and tank installation Nauru. 
RFP NO: 21-129 
DATE ISSUED: 08/07/2021 
CLOSING DATE: 05/08/2021 
 
Any proposals received prior to the issuance of this notice shall be returned unopened to 
the sender. The Secretariat would like to apologise to all the bidders who had shown their 
interest in these bids, for any inconvenience this may have caused.  For further information, 
please contact SPC Procurement office on email: procurement@spc.int  
 
Date of Withdrawal/Cancellation Notice: 20/07/2021. 
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